
ALL INDIA INSURANCE EMPLOYEES’ ASSOCIATION 
LIC BUILDING     SECRETARIAT ROAD      HYDERABAD 500 063 

(E-mail: aiieahyd@gmail.com)    

Cir.No.09 / 2015                                                                                                8th May, 2015 
 

To  
 
All the Zonal/Divisional/State/Regional Units 
 
Dear Comrades, 
 
Immediately after the Working Committee meeting of AIIEA held at Bhubaneswar from 3-5 May, 2015, we 
have sent the following communication to all the Unions /Associations in LIC.  The same is reproduced 
hereunder. The contents are self-explanatory. 

Comradely yours, 

 
General Secretary 

=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-==-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-=-- 
8th May, 2015 

Dear Friends and comrades, 
                           Re: Joint meeting of Unions /Associations in LIC 

This is further to our communication to you over phone / message on 7
th

 May, 2015. 

You are aware that the wage revision in LIC is due from 1.8.2012. Despite four rounds of discussions in the 
name of information sharing sessions no substantial progress is made in this regard but for an offer of 12.5% 
wage hike by LIC management, which does not meet the aspiration of employees nor reflects the paying 
capacity of our industry.  Apart from this issue one more option for pension to the employees is crying for 
solution since last wage revision.   Inspite of a long wait by the employees the management’s approach on 
these issues is nonchalant and insensitive. The patience of employees is wearing out. 

In the present challenging situation all the unions/associations together should meet and decide the 
agitational programme with the perspective of intensified struggle to mobilise the employees.  
 
In this background a meeting of all the unions in LIC is being organized at Bangalore on 14

th
 May, 2015. The 

meeting will commence at 11.30 AM.  We request you to attend the said meeting. In case if you are not in a 
position to attend the meeting due to pre occupation, you may depute one of your office bearers to the 
meeting. 
 
We shall inform you the venue of the meeting in a couple of days. Kindly make your travel and stay 
arrangements at Bangalore.  
 
We are sure of your positive response to the meeting.  Kindly confirm the same.  

With greetings, 

                                                                                                                                                                 Sd/- 
General Secretary 

To 
All the General Secretaries of Class-I; Class-III & IV Unions /Associations and 
Secretary General, NFIFWI          
 


